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Director resignation – ASB Bank Limited  

 

Mr Greg Cross has advised that he will be stepping down from the Board of ASB Bank Limited. 

 

Mr Cross has numerous overseas business interests and has determined that with the worsening Covid-19 

situation he will now need to direct more of his focus towards those businesses. 

Mr Cross’s resignation will take effect immediately. 
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